
Your negotiating team is preparing for 
bargaining and will need your input in the 
new year! 

We will email a bargaining survey on 
January 20, 2025, so you can share what’s 
most important to you. It’s crucial we have 
everyone’s input, as the results of this survey 
will determine the proposals we will fight for 
in the next collective agreement. Watch your 
inboxes to share your concerns and priorities.

Update your contact information

Make sure you receive the survey and future 
bargaining updates. Ensure AUPE has your 
contact information at www.aupe.org/
update-info. 
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If you update your email address after 
we have sent the survey, please contact a 
member of the negotiating team for a hard 
copy. Everyone’s participation is critical.

Please contact a member of your negotiating 
team if you have any questions.
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